
Attention Juniors & Seniors!
The U.S. General Services Administration has recently uploaded an 

internship experience & entry level jobs to your school’s career 
website. All interested students are encouraged to submit a resume 
to the posting so that you can attend an information session set to 

take place in February. The deadline to apply is 2/26.

Opportunities occur all over the country. Students must be U.S. Citizens.

Questions? Email price.wootton@gsa.gov


